

Thursday, December 5, 2024

46 General Hospital Drive Stratford, Ontario N5A 2Y6

Tel. 519-272-8210 ext. 2626 Fax 519-272-8238 www.sghfoundation.org sgh.foundation@hpha.ca Char.#11920 0004 RR0001



Township of East Zorra-Tavistock 89 Lovelys Street PO Box 100 Hickson, ON N0J 1L0

Dear Meaghan Vader:

Re: In Our Hands Capital Campaign

On behalf of the Stratford General Hospital Foundation, I would like to extend our sincere thank you to the Township of East Zorra-Tavistock Council members for taking the time to carefully consider our request for support of the In Our Hands Capital Campaign.

We fully respect the Council's decision and are grateful for the opportunity to present our vision and mission. As we continue to move toward our campaign goal of \$30 million, we encourage Council members to continue advocating for the Foundation's mission and share the information gained from our presentation with family, friends, and their communities. There is great value in the power of "word of mouth," and by sharing our story, new opportunities for support may arise. This will enable our hospital to continue growing and evolving while remaining dedicated to providing exceptional care to our patients and communities.

The Stratford General Hospital Foundation looks forward to continued collaboration and engagement with the Township of East Zorra-Tavistock. Should you have any questions, comments, or suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out. Our door is always open.

With respect and appreciation,

Chervl Hunt

**Executive Director** 

Stratford General Hospital Foundation

"People Caring for People"